
From: Flatley, Carrie <carrie.flatley@FOXNEWS.COM>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/5/2016 5:54:08 PM
Subject: RE: Greta Van Susteren - 1/13 request

Hi Chaney! Thanks so much, we’d love to have the governor on.
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.
 
Best,
Carrie
 
Carrie Flatley
Associate Producer, Fox News Channel
On the Record w/ Greta Van Susteren
W: 212-301-5176
C: 917-753-6712
Twitter: @carrieflatley
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 5:17 PM
 
To: Flatley, Carrie
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Greta Van Susteren - 1/13 request
 
Carrie,
 
Thanks for reaching out.
 
We have your request on the radar and we’ll be back in touch regarding the governor’s availability.   
 
Don’t hesitate to reach out anytime we can be a resource.
 
Thanks,
 
Chaney
 
This message and its attachments may contain legally privileged or confidential information. It is 
intended solely for the named addressee. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or 
responsible for delivery of the message to the addressee), you may not copy or deliver this message 
or its attachments to anyone. Rather, you should permanently delete this message and its 
attachments and kindly notify the sender by reply e-mail. Any content of this message and its 
attachments that does not relate to the official business of Fox News or Fox Business must not be 
taken to have been sent or endorsed by either of them. No representation is made that this email or 
its attachments are without defect.
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